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REMINDER – February 22, 2010 
 

EFFECTIVE MARCH 1, 2010 
ALL LOS ANGELES COUNTY CCS PROVIDER BULLETINS 

 WILL BE TRANSMITTED TO PROVIDERS/PROVIDER STAFF VIA EMAIL 
 AND WILL BE POSTED ON THE CCS WEBSITE. 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT A PROVIDER CONTACT UPDATE FOR EACH 

STAFF PERSON YOU NEED TO RECEIVE THESE 
EMAIL BULLETINS USING OUR CCS WEBSITE AT: 

http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/cms/For_Pro.htm 
 

WE WILL NO LONGER BE MAILING PROVIDER BULLETINS 
VIA U.S. POSTAL MAIL.  IN ADDITION TO EMAIL, ALL BULLETINS WILL BE 

POSTED ON THE CCS WEBSITE AT: 
      http://publichealth.lacounty.gov/cms/CCSRelatedInfo.htm#ProvBull 

 
 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, PLEASE CONTACT 
OUR OFFICE AT (800) 288-4584. 
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